September 8, 2009

BOARD OF FIRE COMMISSIONERS

NON-MEETING WITH COUNSEL

The Board of Fire Commissioners will be holding a non-meeting with counsel
regarding negotiations on Wednesday, September 9, 2009 at 5:30 P.M. in the
City Manager’s Conference Room located at Portsmouth City Hall.

Christopher J. LeClaire
Chief of Department



